
Misty Freeman, 

 

HB 2469 is an important bill to pass.  Protect our seeds and our farmers from 

GMO's.  GMO's have contaminated adjoining farms and their intense pesticide spraying. Our 

farmers need this protection.   

 

With President Trump allowing unlimited pesticide spraying it is timely to pass this bill. 

 

Thanks for you consideration. 

 

Barbara Poulsen 

2722 NW Monterey Dr 

Corvallis, Oregon  97330 

541-754-0990 


